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Dr. Hector P. Garcia
1315 Bright Street
Corpus Christi, Texas

THE WHITE HOUSE

WASHINGTON

January 17, 1968

Dear Hector:

Thank you, good friend, for the Mexican view
of my friendship with President Diaz Ordaz.
I know of all your own good efforts at the United
Nations and I am grateful for the strength your
leadership gives me to share.

All happines s in the New Year.

S'ncerely,

Dr. Hector P. Garcia
1315 Bright Street
Corpus Christi, Texas


